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Dear Peter,

Your practising certificate application has been successfully submitted to the Victorian Legal Services Board and
Commissioner.

Please find attached a copy of your application and summary of practising certificate fees.

Please note that your application will remain as ‘Pending’ until it has been processed. Processing of your
application may take some weeks following receipt of payment. Once your application has been approved you
will receive an email with a link to download your practising certificate.

Your application can be processed when it meets all requirements, including:

continuing professional development obligations
fulfilment of any outstanding trust examination obligations (applies only to Lawyers authorised to receive
trust)
payment of all fees
payment of professional indemnity insurance as required by the Legal Profession Uniform Law (Victoria).

Please contact us through our website, should you require any further information.

Yours sincerely,

Victorian Legal Services Board and Commissioner

www.lsbc.vic.gov.au

This email, including any attachment, is confidential and may be subject to privilege. If you are not an intended recipient please notify the sender immediately, delete all copies of
this email and any attachments and do not disseminate, use or copy them. The Victorian Legal Services Board and Commissioner comply with Victorian privacy laws. For a copy of
our privacy policy, please go to our website (www.lsbc.vic.gov.au) or contact the Victorian Legal Services Board and Commissioner.

This email contains protective markers indicating the level of security of its contents in accordance with the Privacy and Data Protection Act 2014 (Vic). For more information please
refer to https://ovic.vic.gov.au.

We acknowledge the traditional owner groups of Victoria and their continuing relationships with country.
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